
WYATT, TARRANT & COMBS, LLP 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Public Service Cornmission 
Attn: Linda Faulltner 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-06 1 5 

2525 West End Avenue, Suite 1500 
Nashville, Tennessee 37203-1423 
615 244 0020 
Fax: 615 256 1726 

May 5,201 I 

Mori Jo M. Cosey 
615.251.6752 

rncosey@wyotifirrn .corn 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Notice of Filing Letter from Thomas Hartline Re: PGA Filing from 11/01/10 to 
01/31/11: Case No.: 2011-00044 

Dear Ms. Faulltner: 

Enclosed please find an original and twelve (12) copies of letter from Navitas ICY NG, 
LLC’s regarding the PGA Filing for the period Noveinber 1, 2010 through January 3 1, 201 1 ,  which 
was due on May I ,  201 1 .  We have enclosed a self-addressed FedEx mailer for you to return one 
copy of the Notice of Filing that has been stamped filed for our files. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

MJC/cl 
Enc losu res 
cc: Klint W. Alexander, Esq. 

Kathy Kunc, Esq. 

60017916 1 
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May 4,201 1 

Linda Faulkner 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Rlvd. 
Frankfort, KY 4060 1 

Re: PGA Filing 
For the period November 1 , 20 10 through January 3 1 , 20 1 1 
Due May 1,2011 

Dear Ms. Faullaier, 

On May 1 , 201 1 Navitas KY NG was unable to submit the PGA filing covering the period 
November 1 , 20 10 through January 3 1,201 1. Navitas acquired the system serving the City of 
Albany and portions of Clinton County on or about the close of business February 28,201 1 from 
the former operator Gasco through the 1J.S. Bankruptcy Court. 

As of this writing, Gasco has yet to provide the information associated with the gas costs or sales 
since for the time period of their last filing through the closing. We are in contact with the 
bankruptcy attorney and have requested this data on numerous occasions over a period of some 
months and have received assurances that it is being complied. 

Per our conversation today it is our intent to file our expected costs by Wednesday May 1 1,20 1 1 
and the past costs when they are made available. 

If there are any questions please contact me at (949) 33 1 - 7496 or tliartline@,navitasutility.com . 
Sincerely, 

Thoinas Hartline 
(via email) 

TH/teh 

mailto:tliartline@,navitasutility.com

